
Dear Sophie Dunstone
 
Thank you for your email. Unfortunately we have very little time to make significant submissions
because, amongst other things, we are presently doing a lot of work for our Federal Court case
regarding the nuclear waste dump being placed on our traditional country without us getting a
vote and without our consent.
 
Sadly, we will not have time to place any detailed submissions into your inquiry, beyond this
email. However, specifically regarding Napandee, we refer to:
 
*our two submissions made in the Senate Standing Committee on Economics dated 26 March
2020 and 2 August 2020 (which we provide consent to you to use), in respect of the Senate
Economics Legislation Committee hearing ( regarding the National Radioactive Waste
Management Amendment (Site Specification, Community Fund and Other Measures) Bill 2020);
and, 
* the findings of the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Human Rights - Report 4 of 2020 (dated 9
April 2020).
 
Clearly the behavior of the former Government regarding our treatment at Napandee and the
NRWMF was inconsistent with the UNDRIP, It was inconsistent in many regards, one example is
that it breached Article 29-2.
 
We may be able to provide more information at a later date, but in the meantime please take
this email and the documents referred to in it as an abridged submission. We can attempt to
make time to present to the Committee if we are not caught up in the Federal Court litigation by
then.
 
Regards
Barngarla Determination Aboriginal Corporation RNTBC ICN 8603 
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